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13 September 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Year 6 Football Festival 

 

Your child has been selected to represent the school at a Year 6 Football Festival on Wednesday 20 

September 2023 at:  

 

Epsom College, College Rd, Epsom, KT17 4JQ  

 

The festival is due to start at 9.30am and children need to be at the venue by 9.15am. Therefore, your 

child will need to go straight to the venue already dressed in their PE kits that morning, which will be 

sent home the day before. Your child will be marked in the register accordingly at school that 

morning. The players will need football boots, shin pads and long socks (royal blue) to wear on the 

day. They will also need trainers to change into for lunch.  

 

Participants have been asked to arrive at Epsom College via the Longdown Lane South entrance 

and follow the signs to the Sports Centre car park.  Parents/Carers are very welcome to stay for some 

or all of the morning. 

 

Epsom College are providing a lunch for all children at the end of the festival and are anticipating 

that the whole event will finish around 12.45pm.  Lunch will be provided.  

 

The following children will be representing the school:  

 

Charlie M, Dylan E, Harry M, Oliver C, Milana T, Olivia C, Sophia C, Mollie S, Mia S. 

 

Please fill in the Google Form here to give permission for your child to attend. 

 

With regards,  

 

Mr Deane-Armstrong 

Y6 Class Teacher 

Opportunities and Experiences Leader of Learning 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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